

## Act now so South Holland District Council can check who is eligible to be registered to vote at your address.

Dear

You need to respond so we can confirm who is eligible to register to vote at your address. Complete the steps below by 12 noon on the 09 July 2025 to avoid any further communication.

It takes just a few minutes online. You cannot reply directly to this email.



Contact us if the postcode you are entering is not accepted.

If you add any new people they will also need to complete a registration application. They can do this at <a href="mailto:gov.uk/register-to-vote">gov.uk/register-to-vote</a>. We will send each person a form if they do not apply online.

We have contacted you via email as you provided us with your email address previously. You have the right to object to the use of your email address for the purposes of electoral registration.

If you no longer want to be contacted by email you should contact the Electoral Registration Officer to unsubscribe.

If you have a long-term postal vote, you may be required to re-apply for this before 31st January 2026. To re-apply online, please visit <a href="https://www.gov.uk/apply-postal-vote">www.gov.uk/apply-postal-vote</a>.

If you have a query, or need further information, please contact us using the details below.

Yours faithfully

James Gilbert
Electoral Registration Officer
Electoral Services Section
South Holland District Council
Council Offices
Priory Road
SPALDING
PE11 2XE
01775 761161
elections@sholland.gov.uk
www.sholland.gov.uk